[image: image1.jpg][,K/;\\;\ City of York
& |7/~ Athletic Club
i % City of York

@&3& Athletic Club





An Extraordinary General Meeting of City of York Athletic Club was held on Wednesday November 8th 7.00 PM at the clubhouse at the University of York Athletics Stadium
The EGM was called and held in line with the stipulations set out in the Club’s constitution and attended by more than 20 members of the club. The purpose of the EGM was to appoint a Chair, Vice Chair, Treasury and Secretary of City of York Athletic Club

The meeting was chaired by Susie Walsh.

Paul Baxter was appointed unopposed as Chair

Don McMillan was appointed unopposed as Vice Chair

Mike Raynes was appointed unopposed as Treasurer

Jonathan Sewell was appointed unopposed as Secretary

Paul Baxter made a short presentation to members about how the new committee hoped to take the club forwards. 

